
 

A note from Dr. Susan Ehrlich, CEO 

 

Renewed Commitment and Mutual Support 

The presidential election has precipitated feelings of concern, anxiety and uncertainty for many of us 

and, of course, for many of our patients.  

Let’s come together to discuss, not politics, but how we will move forward, take care of each other, plan 

together for an uncertain future, and renew our shared commitment to serve the people of this caring 

community.  

 

ZSFG STAFF TOWN HALL 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2016 

NOON – 1:00PM 

CARR AUDITORIUM 

 

We aren’t certain yet about what kinds of changes may be coming in healthcare policy or funding. Let’s 

talk about preparing for those changes, as a team, so we can best help our patients through this 

transition.  

I hope to see you all there.  

 

Susan 

 

 


